
 

 

 

 
Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to the 
‘third party content services’ licence 
condition to set out that a warning does 
not need to be displayed if the third 
party television service being accessed 
holds an Ofcom issued broadcast li-
cence? 

Confidential? – N 

 

Everyone TV agrees with Ofcom’s proposals. 

As the operator of three of the television platforms where affected 
channels appear (Freeview, Freeview Play and Freely), we believe 
that Ofcom’s proposals will help viewers to make an informed 
choice in their consumption of content, and reduce confusion. 

Question 2: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to add 
conditions 22A and 22B to all DTAS li-
cences? 

Confidential? –  N 

 

Everyone TV agrees with Ofcom’s proposals. 

We hold a DTAS licence for the provision of an EPG, and conditions 
22A and 22B already apply to our licence. We believe that a con-
sistent approach for DTAS licensees will help to protect viewers 
from harmful content. 

Question 3: Do you have any comments 
on Ofcom’s proposed changes to the 
‘force majeure’ licence condition? 

Confidential? – N 

 

Everyone TV has no objection to Ofcom’s proposal. 

 


